From: Doreen Carrington

To: Sunnica Energy Farm
Date: 07 September 2023 14:51:22

Dear sir/ madam,l wish to further comment on the sunnica application.

Firstly, I think their answers to recent questions from your department are untrue. I have
lived in Isleham for 47 years, that land has always grown excellent crops. Other farmers
with adjacent land stated at meetings , their land

and was of much higher grade. Why were the say no to sunnica committee denied an
independent soil analysis? This amounts to discrimination!

A huge amount of people in these villages are totally against this development, the main
reason being safety and the risk of battery fire, there have been so many fires due to this
type of battery, already. Sunnica have NEVER consulted with villagers on this or anything
else.

I am also upset that they are going to develop on the aeroplane crash site, 12 brave men
gave their lives to save our village, do they have no respect?

They are also going to destroy the breeding site of the stone curlew these birds are already
in steep decline and we feel privileged to have them here as they are so rare.

Finally I would like to say, I am not against green energy, this scheme is far too large and
will destroy the lives of FIVE villages as we will be surrounded by this huge power plant!
I beg of you please, please turn down this application.

Sincerely, Doreen Carrington
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